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MCL Meeting : If You Come We Will Feed You! Between 1815 -1900 Dinner will be served at our monthly meetings. The Meal for March will be a surprise meal provided by Our Detachment. Come join us for the camaraderie with your fellow Marines.   The Meeting will begin around 1900 and conclude NLT 2000.
March 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 21st

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45

April 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 18th  
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45

Nominations/Elections for 2017/2018 Staff Officers
  Annual Spring Golf Tournament – Saturday 22nd

   Breakfast 0800-0900 Tournament Begins at 0900

     Asheboro Country Club, off Hwy 64 West 
 May 2017 

       Family Day Picnic Saturday May 6th

Lake Lucas Shelter at Lake Lucas 1100-1400  

  Covered Dish Lunch at 1200 Noon

   Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 16th  
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45
   Installation of 2017/2018 Staff Officers 

Flag Placement – Saturday 27th 

Oaklawn Cemetery 0900 Until

Come Join Us We Could Use Your Help !!

The Downtown Asheboro Memorial Day Service is Monday May 29th at 1600 out front of the Old Court House at the Veteran’s Memorial.

Memorial Day is – Monday 29th
Retrieve Flags on Tuesday 30th @ 10:00am
June 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 20th

      Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45
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Detachment Officers 2016-2017

Commandant ---------------------------- Danny R. Wood

                                     Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
Senior Vice Commandant----------- Harvey L. Allred

                                     Phone: 336-629-8132

                                     Cell:    336-460-0421
                                     e-mail:  hallred56@triad.rr.com
Jr. Vice Commandant--Charles Zimmerman (Chuck)

                                     Phone: 336-431-8964
                                e-mail: chuckieboy90@yahoo.com
Judge Advocate ------------Wilbert Waldridge (Wally)

                                     Phone: 336-622-4074
                                     e-mail: wallyman@rtelco.net
Adjutant ---------------------------- William Petty (Bill)

                                      Phone: 336-889-7817

                                      Cell:    336-953-3537

                                      e-mail : tag1195@yahoo.com


Paymaster ------------------------ D. Filmore York (Fil)

                                    Phone: 336-622-2121

                                    Cell:    336-212-0223  
                                    e-mail: fyork@triad.rr.com
Chaplain -----------------------James R. Williams (Ron)

                                     Phone: 336-625-9898

                                     Cell:    336-963-3965
                                     e-mail: nchp611@aol.com
Sergeant at Arms ----------------- Gary Q. Caviness

                                     Phone: 336-879-3132
                                  e-mail: garyandphyllis@rtmc.net
Historian -------------------------------- H. Carlton Cheek

                                     Phone: 336-629-1049

                              e-mail : onehoursherry@triad.rr.com

Photographer --------------------------------- Steve Sugg
                                    Phone: 336-879-4017

                                    e-mail: sasugg@rtmc.net
Past Commandant -------------------- Harvey L. Allred

                   2009-2012  &  2013-2016              
  The Chaplains Office
   Keep all who are in harms way in your thoughts and prayers.  If any member knows of a member who is sick or hospitalized, please notify the Detachment Chaplain  Ron Williams. or one of the Detachment Officers as soon as possible. Semper Fidelis / God Bless
The Fund Raiser once again was a Success, Thanks to Everyone that was involved!                 

On Saturday February 18th 2017   

Our 8th Annual Wounded Warriors “Bowling“ Fund Raiser

Proceeds go to Supporting Marine’s and Sailor’s in Recovery

  and Currently Stationed at Camp Lejeune, N.C.
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“The Family Sports Center” We Thank You for Hosting this Event and Your Support

The Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Marine Corps League, Asheboro N.C.
                                                                                          League Members Present at Fund Raiser
Number of Bowlers = 100 

  $1000.00

Bill Petty
            Ken Jalbert          
Cash Donations Received 

    $358.00
         Carl Corning           Lucky Luckado
Money made from Bake Sale 
    $  77.50

Craig Wolfe              Mike Ingold
50/50 Raffle                            
    $187.00

Danny Wood
  Ron Williams





Total Gross
  $1622.50          Filmore York          Steve Sugg
                                                                                                            Gary Caviness        Wally Waldridge  
Paid the Family Sports Center
    $500.00

Harvey Allred  DoNC SVC Jeffrey Jones      









Kayte Wigginton & Zoe Faircloth

Fund Raiser ……… Total Net
  $1122.50
      Thank You for Your Support
           Total Net Will Be Donated         
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    Bake Sale & Cookie Donations                                                                

Bob        Aimee & Carl Corning, Pam at Central Bakery                          Phyllis Caviness, Pricilla Williams,                        Kayte Wigginton, Ken Jalbert,                      Vickie Wood & Zoe Faircloth
 Thank You for Your Support
Make Plans to Join Us in 2018 on Saturday February 17th

1:00 to 5:00 at the Family Sports Center in Asheboro 
      Congratulations This Month!!

   Birthday’s and Wedding Anniversary’s 

Raymond Hoover 7th   Shawn & Rita McKenzie 13th     
Kenneth Jalbert 11th   
-----------------------------------------------------------------
Our MCL Polo Style Shirts are Available

Only $30.00 S-XL add $1.00 for each X Larger Size

In Colors: Dill Green, Red, Burgundy and Navy Blue 

Long Sleeve shirts are also available $35.00 S-XL 
T-Shirts all Colors $14.00, $16.00, $18.00 Embroidered Long Sleeve T-Shirts All Colors $18.00, $20.00, $22.00

Point of Contact ( POC ): Harvey Allred

Sunday March 12th Daylight Saving Time Begins
Saturday March 20th Spring Begins 
Go Away Winter, Hurry Up Spring Time
                         [image: image8.emf]
         In Attendance at Our February 21st Meeting
                 Bill Beeson                   Gary Caviness
                 Bill Husband                 Harvey Allred                
                 Bill Petty                       Ken Jalbert                   
                 Carl Corning                 Larry Beane     

                 Carlton Cheek               Mitch Davis

                 Chad Hall                      Pete Stephens
                 Chuck Zimmerman       Raymond Hoover

                 Craig Wolfe                  Ron Williams
                 Danny Wood                 Russell Demedina 
                 Filmore York                Ty Hall 
                    Associate Member Zoe Faircloth

             Evening Guest, Jesse Jones & Odel Warner  

       [image: image9.jpg]


              [image: image10.jpg]


                 [image: image11.jpg]


                                             

                                                      Marine Corps League Mission Statement 

     Members of the Marine Corps League join together in camaraderie and fellowship for the purpose of preserving the traditions and promoting the interests of the United States Marine Corps, banding together those who are now serving in the United States Marine Corps and those who have been honorably discharged from that service that they may effectively promote the ideals of American freedom and democracy, voluntarily aiding and rendering assistance to all Marines, FMF Corpsmen and former Marines and FMF Corpsmen and to their widows and orphans; and to perpetuate the history of the United States Marine Corps and by fitting acts to observe the anniversaries of historical occasions of particular interest to Marines.
                                   We never know when one of our own will need our support!
                                                                            [image: image12.jpg]




                 Veteran’s Issues

  US Department of Veterans Affairs Benefit      Information Contacts

         VA Home Page
           www.va.gov

                Compensation & Pension
                          www.vba.gov

             Burial & Memorial Benefits
                      www.cem.va.gov
              National Personal Records
                     www.archives.gov
             Arlington National Cemetery

              www.arlingtoncemetery.org
  U.S. Marine Corps Values            Generations after generation of Americans has given special meaning to the title “United States Marine“ These same men and women live by a set of enduring Core Values which form the bedrock of character. Core Values give Marines strength and help refine their behavior.

  HONOR                                                             The quality that guides Marines to exemplify the ultimate in ethical and moral behavior.

  COURAGE                                               The moral, mental and physical strength to do what is right, to adhere to a higher standard of personal conduct, and to make tough decisions under stress and pressure. 

   COMMITMENT                                     The promise and pursuit to complete a worthy goal, objective, or mission.  
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DD Form 214’s and Personnel Records

Request must include: the Marines full name, SSN, Service number ( if applicable ). Branch of Service, Date of Service, type of information needed (e.g. DD214 or list of awards)

mailing address, daytime phone number and the veteran’s or next-of-kin’s signature. Marines are entitled to one replacement set of awards.

DD 214’s Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired before December 31, 1998 : 

National Personnel Records Center

Military Personnel Records

9700 Page Ave., St. Louis, Mo 63132-5100 

Phone (314)801-0800, fax (314) 801-9195

Visit: www.archives.gov/veterans/evetrecs/
To initiate an online a DD 214 request. Print a copy of the form, sign it and either fax or mail to the NPRC. Note: Only Marines or next-of-kin should use the online capability. 

DD 214’s Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired after January 1, 1999 :

Commandant of the Marine Corps (MMSB-12)

2008 Elliot Road, Quantico, Va 22134-5030

1-800-268-3710, fax (703)784-5792 or 3920

Medical Records. Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired May 1, 1994 or later :

Department of Veterans Affairs

Records Management Center

P.O. Box 5020, St. Louis Mo 63115-8950

Phone (314)538-4500, fax (314)538-4571

Note: Discharged, separated or retired Marines before

 May 1, 1994 must contact NPRC

Awards : Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired before December 31, 1998 :

Navy Personnel Command ( PERS-312D2)

9700 Page Ave, Rm 5409, St. Louis Mo 63132

Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired after January 1, 1999 
Commandant of the Marine Corps (MMMA)

3280 Russell Road, Quantico, Va 22134

Any Questions: 1-800-336-4649

                                                                In Memory of
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                                                           Charles Russell Nault
                                                  April 22, 1923 - March 8, 2016

Captain Nault served in The US Marine Corps for 21 years. At age 92 he passed away peacefully on Tuesday March 8th at the Hospice House of Randolph County in Asheboro. 
Captain Nault was born in Glasgow, MT on April 22, 1923 to the late David Louis Nault and Mabel Amanda Christopherson. 

Prior to enlisting in the USMC he worked for the Great Northern Railroad and the CCC's in Havre, MT. He served his country in the USMC from 1941 through 1962.  Following retirement he was employed as Contracts Manager for AiResearch Manufacturing Company, A Division of the Garrett Corp. Los Angeles, CA. Ling Electronics, Anaheim, CA. and Technology for Energy, Knoxville, TN. He also co-owned three Real Estate offices in Orange County, CA and Technology Services, Inc. Oak Ridge,TN.

He is survived by his wife of 47 years Elizabeth Perry Nault and their Shih Tzu Precious.  He was a member of The Society of Logistics Engineering, Elks, American Legion, a Life Member of the VFW, Palm Coast, FL, the Lions Club, Flagler Beach, FL, and the Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165 US Marine Corps League. He enjoyed golf and bowling. 

The family will receive friends on Sunday March 13, 2016 from 2:00-4:00 pm at Pugh Funeral Home, 437 Sunset Avenue in Asheboro.  Funeral Mass will be held on Monday March 14, 2016 at 10:00 am at St. Joseph Catholic Church, 512 West Wainman Avenue in Asheboro, with Father Philip Kollithanath officiating. Burial will follow in Oaklawn Cemetery with military honors. 

In lieu of flowers, memorials may be made to Hospice of Randolph County, P.O. Box 9. Asheboro, NC 27204-0009 St. Joseph Catholic Church Building Fund, 512 West Wainman Avenue, Asheboro, NC 27203 or Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165, P.O. Box 2431, Asheboro, NC 27204
   On Behalf of the President of the United States the Commandant of the Marine Corps and the Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment # 1165, Marine Corps League. 

                   Thank You for your Many Years of Service to our Country and Corps.

       Semper Fidelis

                                   Our 13th Annual Marine Corps League 
                  Spring Golf Tournament Open to All Golfers Military & Civilian 
                      Saturday April 22, 2017
           Rain Date: April 29th
                    [image: image16.wmf]

       
                                          The Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Marine Corps League, Asheboro N.C.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Tournament Location

Asheboro Country Club
5105 Old Lexington Road Asheboro, N.C. 27204

Just off Hwy 64 West of Asheboro  

Captains Choice
Entry Fee: Pre Team Registration by April 20th $40.00 Per Golfer                                $50.00 on day of Tournament (Donations Tax Deductible)

Mulligan’s For Sale on Day of Tournament ( Players are Limited to 2 Mulligan’s ) for $5.00 Each

                             Proceeds supporting our Marine Corps League, our Members in need and the Marines/Sailors in the Community    
        Prizes to be awarded 1st Place Team $400.00 and each Player a Free Round of Golf 

                                          2nd Place $200.00 and 3rd Place $100.00

          Win a round of golf for two on Hole #17 Closest to the Pin and a round of golf for two on Hole #18 Longest Drive

                                                  Each Player Receives a Coupon for a Golf Club

                                        We will also have a 50/50 Raffle before the Tournament Begins                             
From 8:00am - 9:00am 

*Team Registration *  

Breakfast will be served 8:00am – 9:00am, Sausage Egg & Cheese Sandwich & Fresh Fruit

9:00am Shotgun Start
                              Contact:  * Asheboro Country Club Pro Shop* 336-685-3507 or

Contact Our Marine Corps League Chairman Harvey Allred for more Details 

Contact Harvey @ Home 336-629-8132 or Cell 336-460-0421

e-mail hallred56@triad.rr.com
1702 Southwood Drive, Asheboro N.C. 27205 
Golf Sponsors
   We are also looking for local Businesses that would like to sponsor a hole at our Golf Tournament. 

    The (Donation) is $50.00 (Tax Deductible). A sign with your business name will be displayed on one

    of the eighteen holes. Cut off date in order to have your sign made is 1200 noon April 18, 2017
 Make your check payable to:

Marine Corps League
Thank You in Advance for Your Support All participants agree to hold the Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment, Marine Corps League, the Asheboro Country Club and / or any other agency or individual acting on it’s behalf, harmless for any loss or damage to / of funds, property or injury as a result of their participation in this event

“Once a Marine, Always a Marine”
Rules for Marine Corps League

Golf Tournament

Asheboro Country Club

Tees
Women:

 
  Red



Men 65 and over: Gold
                     Men 80 and over: Red



      All Others:

White

2. Move ball one club length, except in hazards

     If a water hazard is not marked, ball is in the hazard

     When touching water.

    Ball in sand when touching inside cut of bunker.

3. Longest drive has to be in own fairway, cut fairway not rough.

4. Mulligan can be used anywhere but not to win prize.

5. Ties will be played off, unless two teams want to split purse.

   If more than two teams are tied, there will be a playoff for            that place.

6. First ball in hole is scored for that hole.

7. Cannot move ball from fairway to green, rough to fairway.

8. CLOSEST TO PIN #17

9. LONGEST DRIVE #18
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We Thank You for Your Support

Information Needed for Each Team

$40.00 Per Player Per Team Prior to April 20th $160.00

$50.00 Per Player Per Team on Day of Tournament $200.00

Team Players Names

Captain __________________________________________

Print Players Name Above       (Phone Number)

   __________________________________________________________________________________

              Your e-mail Address

_________________________________________________

Print Players Name Above

_________________________________________________

Print Players Name Above

_________________________________________________

Print Players Name Above

            ______________________________________________________________

          Sponsors Names

           Contact Harvey Allred with the Marine Corps League

336-629-8132 Home

336-460-0421 Cell

hallred56@triad.rr.com

                Complete this form and send it in with your check ASAP

Make Check Payable to: Marine Corps League

                    Mail Check to: 1702 Southwood Drive

Asheboro, N.C. 27205-1449

[image: image19.jpg]Once a Marine, Always a Marine!

Cpl. Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165
Marine Corps League

Meeting: 3rd Tuesday of every month.
Place: American Legion Post 45, Lanier St. Asheboro
1800-1900 Camaraderie and meal.
1900-2000 Meeting




    Staff Elections for 2017 / 2018

At our April 18th meeting we will take nominations for the new staff for the 2017-2018 year.  Members interested in any of the open positions contact a member of the Nominating Committee – 

(Committee Chairman) Carlton Cheek 336-629-1049

Danny Wood 336-672-2865 or Steve Sugg 336-879-4017 Openings are: Commandant, Senior Vice Commandant,

Junior Vice Commandant and Judge Advocate, Elections will be held following nominations at our April 18th meeting.  Installation of Officers will be held at our May 16th meeting.

Elected Officers

The officers to be elected by the Detachment shall be the Commandant, Senior Vice Commandant, Junior Vice Commandant and Judge Advocate. The position of Adjutant, Paymaster, Chaplain and Sgt-at-Arms are appointed .  Nominations and elections will be held annually at regular scheduled meetings.  Installation of officers will be held as soon as practicable and not later than thirty (30) days after the election.  

Detachment Staff

The Detachment Staff shall be constituted of the elected officers and the outgoing Detachment Commandant or Past-Commandant.  

Terms of Office

All Detachment Officers are elected for the term of one (1) year and may succeed themselves if reelected by the membership.  Elected Officers shall be limited to a total of three (3) consecutive years in any elected office.  All appointed Officers are appointed for a period of one (1) year and may succeed themselves at the pleasure of the Commandant Elect and the approval/consent of the Detachment Staff.

COMMANDANT – It shall be the duty of the Commandant to preside at all meetings, to observe and enforce the observance of the provisions of the constitution and by-laws, to make and promulgate such orders as may be necessary for the proper administration of the affairs of the Detachment, to countersign checks for disbursement made by the Detachment and to perform such other duties as provide for in the constitution and by-laws of this Detachment to his duty elected and qualified successor

SENIOR VICE-COMMANDANT – It shall be the duty of the Senior Vice-Commandant to perform such duties as may be assigned to him by the Detachment Commandant, and in the event a vacancy occurs in the office of the Commandant, be prepared to assume that position.  He may also have the authority to countersign checks.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly elected and qualifies successor.

JUNIOR VICE-COMMANDANT – It shall be the duty of the Junior Vice-Commandant to chair membership and member retention programs.  He shall assist the Sergeant-at-Arms in greeting members and guests.  Presides in the absence of both the Commandant and Senior Vice-Commandant.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly elected and qualified successor.

JUDGE ADVOCATE – It shall be the duty of the Judge Advocate to act as legal counsel for the Detachment and to render opinions on all questions of law that may arise concerning any of the by-laws of the Detachment.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly elected and qualified successor.

ADJUTANT – It shall be the duty of the Adjutant to keep proper and necessary records of all business of the Detachment.  He shall keep minutes of the meeting and perform such duties as are usually assigned to a recording secretary.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly appointed successor.

PAYMASTER – It shall be the duty of the Paymaster to hold all moneys and securities of the Detachment, to disburse moneys which have been approved by the Detachment, to keep a correct record of all financial transactions, to deposit all moneys and securities in the financial institution designated by the Detachment and in the name of the Detachment countersign all checks of the Detachment.  He shall be guided in the performances of his duties by close adherence to the preceding paragraph 30.40 FINANCES of the Constitution and by-laws of the Detachment.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly appointed successor.

Members interested in any of the open positions should contact a member of the Nominating Committee ASAP to have your name placed on the ballet.                                                                                                         (Chairman) Carlton Cheek 336-629-1049, Danny Wood 336-672-2865 or Steve Sugg 336-879-4017
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                  Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Marine Corps League Monthly Meeting Held February 21, 2017
At the American Legion Post 45 Asheboro, N.C.
         There were a total of 23 in attendance 20 members, 1 associate member and 2 guests.

Commandant, Danny Wood, called the meeting to order at 1900 hours.

Sergeant at Arms Gary Caviness opened the meeting with everyone saying The Pledge of Allegiance while saluting our flag.

           Chaplain Ron Williams gave the opening prayer.

Commandant Danny Wood called for Sergeant at Arms to secure quarters.     

Sergeant at Arms declared the meeting open for business.  Danny asked for the roll call of officers present.

1. Senior Vice Commandant – Harvey Allred _ Present

2. Junior Vice – Chuck Zimmerman  _Present
3. Judge Advocate – Wally Waldridge_Excused Absence
4. Adjutant – Bill Petty _ Present 

5. Paymaster – Filmore York _Present
6. Chaplain –  _Ron Williams_ Present 
7. Sgt. at Arms – Gary Caviness _ Present 




Introduction of Guests 


Our first guest was Jesse Jones he said that he was 43 years old and a Desert Storm Veteran. He said that he worked for the Randolph County Schools doing Heating and Air and was invited by Ty Hall.


Odell Warner was our second guest. He said that he lived in Asheboro since 1982 and was married with two children. He said that he was a disable Marine and that the Marine Corps was the best thing that ever happened to him.   

Application for Membership

None

Members or Family Members Sick or in Distress.
Harvey said that he got a text message from Lucky’s wife Lesa just before the meeting and that she had taken him to the Hospital ER for dizzy spells and a later message said that they were going to keep him overnight for more tests.

Danny said that Wally’s wife Eva had been having chemo treatments.

Chuck said that he was going to the VA the first week of March for x-rays on a spot that was found last year.

Harvey asked Carlton if he had heard anything about Ray Moore and Carlton said that he was still at Clapp’s but didn’t know much about his condition. 

Fil said to keep Richard Parks in our prayers, his wife Almeada had died since our last meeting. Bill Husband said that he talked to Richard on the phone and was doing fair.

Fil said that the detachment sent a memorial donation to the Staley Baptist Church for Richard’s wife.

Report of Officers

 Harvey thanked everyone that came out for Bowling Fund Raiser and even though the nice weather probably kept some from attending. 

We had 100 bowlers at $10 each, donations $358.00, 50/50 raffle $187.00 and baked goods $77.50. After splitting the bowling fee with Family Sports Center we netted $1122.50 to be sent to the Wounded Warriors at Camp Lejeune N.C.


Fil said that he received a check last year from William Pasco in April after he had mailed the check to Camp Lejeune and he would add that amount to this year’s donation. 

Danny asked everybody to look at the photos of the bricks pavers to be placed at the Field of Honor in Kernersville different types of wording and to vote on 1 style to be used for our members that have passed. We have already voted to have a brick paver placed in honor of each member that pass.

Harvey mentioned our upcoming golf tournament on April 22nd, with a rain date April 29th. He said that we needed teams and sponsors. He asked everybody if they would check the list of last year’s sponsors and if they did business with any of them to contact them for sponsorship again this year. 

Harvey said that we have a commitment from Jed’s BBQ to fix breakfast sandwiches, sausage egg and cheese on a bun. Food Lion will donate fruit, snacks crackers, cakes and bottle water.

Chuck asked everybody to check the photos of the wording on the bricks pavers and sign the one they liked the best.      
Announcements for the good of the League
Danny gave Chad Hall and Russell Demedina their Marine Corps League pins.


Gary asked everybody to check will Fil if they were going to talk with sponsors so that we knew who was talking to whom. Fil asked me if I would handle the job of keeping up with the list.

 
Carl asked everybody to ask not only everybody on the list of sponsors but to ask new sponsors as well.


Chuck said he wanted to thank Ken Jalbert for giving everybody a Marine Corps League bumper sticker. 
          Danny closed the meeting with the singing of the 1st verse of the Marine's  Hymn.

   Commandant asked Sergeant at Arms to lead us in the hand salute of our National Colors.


Chaplain Ron Williams gave the closing prayer.

       Senior Vice Commandant Harvey Allred preformed his last duty of the day.

      Sergeant at Arms Gary Caviness declared this meeting closed until our next meeting on March 21, 2017 

     50/50 winner was Larry Beane. He took $20 and $20 went to the league.   

Respectfully submitted this day of March 21, 2017

Adjutant______________________________________________

                                                  Bill Petty

Accepted by Commandant________________________________ 

                                                          Danny Wood   
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Cpl. Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165
Marine Corps League

Meeting: 3rd Tuesday of every month.
Place: American Legion Post 45, Lanier St. Asheboro
1800-1900 Camaraderie and meal.
1900-2000 Meeting
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